Let’s share a little Christmas JOY!

Please join the SJS Staff in a Christmas jammie/comfty
clothes day on Tuesday, December 19th! We wish all of
our school families a very blessed and joyous
Christmas! ***Be sure your child still
wears gym shoes with their jammies for
safety purposes. Also, no treat bags,

baked goods, toys, etc. should be sent to
~ school with your student on this day.
Thank you.
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